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Curious        kind        connected
Curious, Kind, and Connected -
Weekly update

This week has been another fantastic
week at Treloweth, with all our
children continuing to settle
beautifully into their new routines. It’s
been lovely to see classrooms full of
enthusiasm, curiosity, and kindness
as the term gathers pace.

Our “Meet the Teacher” events have
been a real success—thank you to all
the parents and carers who were
able to attend and engage with your
child’s learning journey. On
Wednesday, we also held our SEND
Coffee Morning, which was very well
attended. We’re already planning our
next one for the spring term and will
share the date as soon as it’s
confirmed.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 19th September 2025

2.10.2025 -
Census Day

9.10.2025 -
Individual photo
day (Whole
school)

Week beginning
27.10.2025 - Half
term.

4.11.2025 - flu
immunisations



THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

To help keep our children fit, active, and
healthy, we make the most of every

opportunity to get outside—whatever the
weather! Please ensure your child brings a
suitable coat to school, and on PE days, a

change of clothes can be useful just in
case.

As always, thank you for your ongoing
support and partnership. Working

together helps every child at Treloweth to
flourish. If you have any questions or

concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to
a member of the team.

Warm wishes
Mrs French
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T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Botallack!  

class Attendance winners
this week are:

99% each- 4R and 5W

What is your favourite word and
why?
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House Point Results
19/9
244
290
262
234
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Year 3 have been creating
similes and metaphors to

describe characters. We’ve
been using some powerful

adjectives!

Year 2

Year 1 have been enjoying their practical
maths lessons. The children have been using

Numicon to explore number patterns and
practise ordering numbers with lots of

enthusiasm. Great work, Year 1!

Year 3

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

In Year 2, we have been inspired by the
art work of Georges Seurat. He

created intricate paintings through the
use of dots which is known as

‘pointillism’.

This week Reception children started
their reading journey by learning
their sounds . We are so pleased

already with their progress - keep up
the great work!



Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 have been immersing

themselves into their new book -
The Invention of Hugo Cabret. They
have used role play and hot-seating
to understand and connect with the

characters and this has inspired
some very powerful writing!

Year 5
This week in maths, Year 5 we have
been learning about decimals and

today rose to the challenge of
putting what we know into a game!
Can you follow a path through the

maze?

This  week in  sc ience ,  we
began learn ing about
the human d igest ive

system.  We then drew
around our  f r iends and

placed the organs in  the
correct  pos i t ion .



Diamond of
the week




